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PUBLIC NOTICE

Taking cognizance of the appeal for help sent out by the Indigenous Tribal Leaders’ Forum (ITLF) on July 28, 
2023 regarding the shortage of medical supplies in Lamka, the Health Ministry of Mizoram has donated 
medicines and medical supplies worth Rs. 500,000 to the district hospital, Lamka, including more than Rs 
200,000 worth of dialysis consumables to be used by chronic kidney disease patients.

Money for the supplies include Rs 200,000 donated by several doctors.

The ITLF is grateful to the Mizoram government and the people of the state for their unwavering support of 
the Kuki-Zo tribals in Manipur in our hour of need. 
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